August 17, 2021

To whom it may concern,

It is a pleasure to write this letter of recormmendation on behalf of Mr. William “Wade”
Allen. As Wade's Instrument Rating Instructor, I've spent many cross country flights
with him during his training at ATP’s Daytona campus.

Wade has been an excellent student. He is self-motivated, he arrives early, comes
prepared and keeps a professional appearance. | have been quite impressed with
Wade's readiness to learn and get ahead in his career. In February, Wade earned
Student of the Month while being 40 days ahead in the program.

| am highly recommending Wade. He is an excellent pilot and will thrive in any
environment.

Sincerely,

ot Cote

Justin Curtenius, Gold Seal, CFI, CFIl, MEI
ATP Flight School, Daytona Beach Campus



